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-----Original Message----- 
From: John Bossom, Jr 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2003 10:57 PM 
To:  
Subject: 'TTB Notice No. 4' 
name=John Bossom, Jr. 
name=American Tax payers 
Address1= 
Address2= 
City=Alexander City 
State=AL 
Zip Code=35010 
Comments=I have enjoyed beer since my first glass when the legal age in New York City 
was 18. I think that brewed beer is the only beer and if anything is to be added to 
enhance the flavor or alcohol content should be classified as alcohol. I also think the 
amount of alcohol contained in the Beer should be listed on the label just as it is for 
distilled spirits. That way the consumer could choose his preferred drink by the 
alcoholic content and know how much alcohol he may or may not consume based on the 
number of beers he consumes. And lets stop advertizing this stuff for our children. 
Market it for adults only. Ads should show mature adults drinking and not teenagers.  ��
Thank you.... John Bossom 


